
Batterwood House.
Port Hope.

April 21st. 1933*

Dear Miss McMurray
I am sorry that you were unable to reach me 

berore I left Montreal. Several copies of Sir Arthur 
Salter’s address were made for the press and most of them 
were distributed from the office of the Ritz Carlton Hotel. 
I did hot have time to inquire before I left, but I rather 
think that the one marked for La Presse was not collected 
by their reuresentative. I s; ggest, therefore, that the 
McGill Hews should have this one. Failing this, could you 
let me know; I have the fair copy which I could send to you 
although Sir Arthur may want it back afterwards. There are 
also on bi two unrevised conies which could be corrected 
and forwarded. If the cony is not at the Ritz, would you 
let me know; I shall be at the Royal York, Toronto, from 
the 24th. to the afternoon of the 29th. and then at Govern­
ment House in Ottawa.

I am sure that this matter can be arranged and I 
am s„rry that it could not have been done sooner.

Yours sincerely, , ,


